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Monday 16th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Year 4 Meols Cop High School 

 

 

On Thursday 23
rd

 June, staff in Year 4 will be taking the children to Meols Cop High School to 

participate in various curriculum activities. 

 

The children will be walking, regardless of the weather, so please make sure they have appropriate 

clothing. All children will need to be in school by 8:20am, as we need to begin our walk to the school 

at 9am. We will return to Norwood for 3.15pm. 

 

The day will involve Food Technology, Textiles, Resistant Materials and Graphics. Due to baking, 

please can your child bring a named container/ large food bag that they can put their baked goods in 

to take home. Also, please can you complete the allergy reply slip to ensure that your child is able to 

use and eat the ingredients provided. 

 

Children will need to come to school in their full uniform, jumpers and trainers. Each child will need a 

packed lunch in a named rucksack, with non-fizzy drinks.  If your child is entitled to a free school 

meals packed lunch, the school will provide a packed lunch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

   

Mr Lee Dumbell 

Head Teacher 

 

Cooking & Eating Reply Slip  

 

(Delete as appropriate) * 

 

* My child has no food allergies that I am aware of.  

*  My child is allergic to the following foods: (Please detail below) 

*  My child cannot eat the following foods due to religious dietary choices: (Please detail below) 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………………  

 

  Signed …………………………………………………………………………………… 
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